Review of “Annie” the musical; performed by the Starburst Group Fleet on Friday 18th June 2004.

Many thanks for inviting me to review “Annie” and for the warm welcome I received from your Front of House staff.

It was lovely to see such talented junior thespians on stage and Annie played by Alex Barron was a delight – a very talented young lady, actress, dancer and singer!

All of the orphans put on a worthwhile performance and well-done Agatha playing the youngest orphan, Molly.

I was impressed with the adult chorus who played several roles each – with various changes of costume and character- very slickly!

I particularly liked the character of Drake the butler and President Roosevelt who were both played with good comic touches. It is rumoured that James’s new nickname is to be Ironside…….

Congratulations to the principals who performed competently. Easy Street was an excellent scene and Rooster. Lilly and Miss Hannigan seemed to be having fun with that scene.

Starburst sets all amateur groups an excellent example with their efforts to raise money for children’s charities and they are able to do this at the same time as entertaining the people of Fleet.

I look forward to being invited to your next production.

Cathy Clark
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